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Dear KJS Parents and Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well! With the end of the term fast approaching, we wanted to
remind you that school will finish at 12 noon this Friday 15th December.

School buses will run as normal at this time.

In the spirit of the holiday season, we will be holding special assemblies for students on Friday
morning. Students are invited to wear their favourite festive items on the last day of term to bring a
touch of holiday magic to KJS, such as a jolly Christmas jumper or t-shirt, a whimsical hat, or a sparkly
headband.

Please note that this is completely optional.

As we approach the end of term, we would also like to take this opportunity to express our deepest
gratitude for your continued support throughout the year. Your partnership has been invaluable, and
we are grateful for the trust you have placed in us to educate and nurture your children.

On behalf of the entire school staff, we wish you and your families a safe, joyful, and memorable
holiday season. May it be filled with laughter, love, and cherished moments. We look forward to
welcoming our students back in the new year, refreshed and ready for another fantastic term of
learning and growth.

Warmest regards,
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